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Commissioners: 
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February 23,1999 

TO: 

FROM: 

DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPORTING (BAYO) 

DIVISION OF WATER AND WASTEWATER (MESSER) 
DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES (FERGUSON) 

RE: DOCKETNO. 981781-SU, APPLICATION BY NORTH FORT MYERS UTILITY, 
INC. FOR AN EXTENSION OF WASTEWATER SERVICE TERRITORY IN LEE 
COUNTY. 

The purpose ofthis memo is two fold. The first is to request that the docket title be changed 
from the above, to: 

Application for amendment of Certificate No. 247-S to extend wastewater service area by 
the transfer of Buccaneer Estates in Lee county to North Fort Myers Utility, Inc. 

The second is to include the attached letter from the DCA in the docket file. 
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"He lp ing  Floridians create safe, vibrant, sustainable communit ies" 
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February 19,1999 

Mr. Charles H. Hill 
Division Director 
Division of Water and Wastewater 
Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, F132399-0850 

STEVEN M. SEIBERI 
Secretary 

RECEIVED 
FEB 1 9 '1999 

Re: PSC Docket No. 981781-SU-Application by North Fort Myers Utility, Inc. 
For an Extension of Wastewater Service Territory in Lee county 

Dear Mr. Hill: 

We have completed the review of the application by North Fort Myers Utility, Inc., 
for an extension of wastewater service temtory in Lee County. We have contacted Lee County 
regarding the proposed utility extension and they do not object to the proposed extension. 

The Department of Community Affairs has identified no objections to the proposed 
utility extension. If you have any questions on this matter, please call Bernard 0. Piawah, 
Planning manager, Bureau of Local Planning at (850) 487-4545. 

Sincerely, 

v . Growth Management Administrator 

CG/bp 

cc: Paul O'Connor, Planning Director, Lee County 
Wayne Daltry, Southwest Florida Regional Planning Council 
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